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Thursday 26 May 2016 
 
Attn: The Hon. Melinda Jane Pavey, MP 
NSW Minister for Roads, Maritime and Freight 
GPO Box 5341 
Sydney, NSW 2001 
 
Dear Minister Pavey, 
 
RE: article in the SMH (June 14) titled F6 Extension to mean bulldozing homes or cutting through the 
national park by Peter Martin 

 
We are unsure of the merits or truth of the article but would like to stress that a choice between 
saving housing or saving parts of the world’s second oldest National Park should be avoided, 
particularly at the early planning stages of projects. It also puts considerable pressure on residents 
and their responsibility in terms of the National Park. 
 
Sydney’s value and status as a global city relies on its unique landscape and natural assets. We 
believe that with sensitive design and planning there would be a range of options that could benefit 
residents and our world renowned natural heritage. 
 
Landscape architects are the profession who can help in this project and we have a long history of 
eminent designers who have helped the government plan and design its road infrastructure.  
 
We are ready to assist in this project or any others and welcome the opportunity to meet with you 
on this matter and discuss further 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Julie Lee 
NSW Secretary 
Australian Institute of Landscape Architects / 
Director, Landscape Architect  
TRACT Consultants 
 
 


